Development Clerk

From: Ammari, Kathy (DEC) <Kathy.Ammari@dec.ny.gov>
Sent: Monday, May 06, 2019 11:05 AM

To: devclerk@townofcanandaigua.org

Cc: Scannell, Luke W (DEC)

Subject: Town of Canandaigua Auto Carwash Project- Comments

Good Morning,

We have reviewed the Plans Set for the Project titled: “ Auto Carwash 4406 Route 5&20” for the Town of Canandaigua.
It appears that the proposed project will disturb the 100ft Wetland Buffer Zone. Project activity within the Wetland
Buffer Zone requires a permit from the NYSDEC.

Please consult with our permits department regarding the need for a permit.

Thank you!

Kathy Ammari, EIT

Environmental Engineer, Division of Water

New York State Department of Environmental Conservation

6274 East Avon-Lima Road, Avon, NY 14414
P: (585) 226-5483 | kathy.ammari@dec.ny.gov
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